
BRUCE COUNTY UPDATES

Bruce County has launched a new initiative to support and encourage local businesses to
transition to lower carbon emissions sources of energy. The initiative will build
connections between local businesses, suppliers of clean energy technology, and service
providers, and aid in identifying eligible funding opportunities to make it easier to adopt
cleaner energy solutions. 

Bruce County businesses have the unique opportunity to lead the adoption in energy
transition and leverage a network of resources, technologies, and expertise, to reduce
their energy emissions and create more robust and sustainable businesses for the future.

The project is funded in part by the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food and
Agribusiness. 

Learn more at businesstobruce.com/energy-transition-initiative

Energy Transition Initiative available for Northern Bruce
Peninsula Businesses

Business to Bruce Training
Business to Bruce sessions are free and open to business owners, staff, and supervisors.
Learn more and register at businesstobruce.com 

Summer Company
Are you a student that has a business idea? Get training and funding to launch your own
summer business! 

Bruce County is proud to bring back the Summer Company Program to support student
entrepreneurship. Summer Company provides aspiring young entrepreneurs aged 15 to 29
with training, a grant up to $3,000 and support to start their own summer business. 

To learn more and apply, visit: https://businesstobruce.com/summer-company-program-
and-grant/
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